
 
 

 
LOVE LEARN SHINE 

Monday 18 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents 
 
As we approach the end of term and look forward to the holiday period I am pleased to write to recap key events 
and news for the final week of term.  
 

Date Activity Year Group(s) 
Thursday 21 December 
9.30am St Peter’s 
Church 

Christmas Service in St Peter’s Church. 
Adult helpers to accompany children walking to and 
from Church are most welcome. Please meet in the 
front playground at 9.10am.  

All classes, families and friends 
welcome  

Thursday 21 December 
pm 

Class Christmas Parties, usual uniform but children 
may bring Christmas accessory e.g. Santa hats etc.  

All classes 

Thursday 21 December 
12.00am  

School Christmas Lunch. All children wishing to have a school 
Christmas Lunch.  

Friday 22 December All 
day 

Christmas Jumper Day. Children may wear a 
Christmas jumper alongside their usual school 
uniform. Any spare Christmas jumpers would be 
most welcome.  

All classes  

Friday 22 December 
1.30  

Carols at the Alms Houses All classes, all welcome 

Friday 22 December 
2.00pm  

School closes at 2.00pm.  
Fun Club will operate from 2.00pm this day. Please 
ensure your child is booked in if needed.  

All classes 

 
Please note there are no after school clubs this week however Fun Club will operate as usual throughout the 
whole week. 
 

Thank You and Good Luck 
As you may be aware particularly if you have a child in 
Finches Miss Box has been given a wonderful opportunity 
to travel and work abroad from January 2024. Thank you 
to everyone who has sent their congratulations and best 
wishes to Miss Box. These messages have exemplified the 
kindness and thoughtfulness of our school community. 
 
Miss Box will be missed enormously, and we are incredibly 
grateful to her for her six years of dedicated service to the 
families of St Peter’s. She has been an integral part of the 
team who has contributed a great deal over the years. We 
all wish her the very best as she embarks on her next 
adventure.  
 
Miss Box is looking forward to her final week with at St 
Peter’s and would like to share the following message 
with everyone. 
 
Just a little note to say a HUGE thank you for all the 
support from over the past nearly 6 years at St Peter’s. I 
have met so many lovely families, and you have made my 
time here very magical. I will miss the children 
tremendously (and the giggles), but will be sure to keep in 
contact whilst I am away. Wishing you all a wonderful 
Christmas and a happy, healthy new year.  
Love from Miss Box x 
 
We look forward to welcoming Miss Hewson who will 
teach Finches from January.  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



Christmas Jumper Day  
On Friday 22 December children may wear a Christmas 
jumper with their usual school uniform.  
If anyone has any spare unused jumpers that can be leant 
on the day we would be most grateful of any donations. 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Lunch  
Our school Christmas lunch for children will take place on 
Thursday 21 December.  
For those who pay for school meals the cost is £2.60 and 
can be paid via parent pay. You can order using the link 
here  
 

 

 
 

Lost Property  
As we come to the end of term we will make all efforts to 
return all lost property. Weather permitting, we will place 
unnamed items outside at the front of school however if 
the weather is bad they will be in the meeting room. If you 
have lost items please do have a look.  

 

 
 

 
 


